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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Welcome to Week 7 of Remote Learning 2021 
 

I hope this letter finds you, and your family safe and well.  Today we welcomed our P1-P3 

pupils back to school as part of the phased reopening of schools. It’s great to have some of 

our wonderful children back in our classrooms- we have missed each and every one of you! 

At present, remote learning will continue for P4- P7 pupils. Our teachers will remain in direct 

contact with their pupils online through GLOW and Microsoft Teams. In addition, pupils at 

these stages can also access North Lanarkshire Council’s Virtual Classroom. Your child’s 

class teacher can direct you to the relevant areas of this site. I have included a reminder in 

the table below: 

Curriculum for Excellence Levels Colour(s) 

Early Red 

First  Orange, Yellow and Green 

Second Blue, Indigo and Violet 

Thank you to our pupils, and parents and carers for completing our remote learning surveys. 

Your feedback is greatly appreciated and has allowed us to reflect on our practice to ensure 

the best possible outcomes for all of our children. For your information, I have attached a 

copy the results from both surveys along with a feedback letter from the school. We have 

also posted copies on our school website. 

 



                                                              

At our most recent Celebrating Success Assembly, Mrs Hart and our House representatives 

announced details of a whole school quiz. We would love you to participate by posting your 

answers on our CPS Family Team page. ‘Go on… have a go!’ Congratulations and well 

done to all of our ‘Star Pupils’. Well done to our ‘Class of the Week’ winners- Primary 2b- 

Miss Richmond and Primary 5a – Miss Theabold- an extra playtime for both classes!!  

 

I am delighted to let you know that Mrs Craig has been appointed to the post of Acting 

Principal Teacher on a temporary basis. I am sure you will join with me in congratulating her 

and wish her every success in her new role. 

 

I also want to extend my thanks to all of my staff for how hard they have and will continue to 

work in this next phase. From our teaching staff, support staff and facilities support team- I 

am truly amazed at what we have achieved within an ever changing landscape. We are 

‘Cumbernauld Primary!’   

 

I will continue to keep you up to date with any future announcements and what it means for 

you and your family. 

 

Finally, please continue to stay safe, take care of yourselves and each other and hopefully 

we can all be back together soon as a school family.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Ed Clinton   

Head Teacher 

 

 


